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Grant County PUD receives national award for community service 
 
Austin, Texas, June 11, 2019 — Grant County PUD in Ephrata, Washington received an 
American Public Power Association Community Service Award at the American Public 
Power Association’s national conference in Austin, Texas. This award recognizes “good 
neighbor” activities that demonstrate the commitment of the utility and its employees to 
the community.  
 
Grant County Public Utility District serves a vast agricultural and industrial region in rural 
Central Washington State. Community service has been a part of Grant PUD’s culture for 
decades. The utility has many community service projects, including a holiday food drive 
for Grant County food banks, support for Seattle Children’s Hospital, and “Archaeology 
Days” at the community’s Wanapum Heritage Center. Grant PUD remains an outstanding 
and compassionate community partner on the social, cultural, educational and economic 
fronts. 

### 
 
The American Public Power Association is the voice of not-for-profit, community-owned 
utilities that power 2,000 towns and cities nationwide. We represent public power before 
the federal government to protect the interests of the more than 49 million people that 
public power utilities serve, and the 93,000 people they employ. Our association 
advocates and advises on electricity policy, technology, trends, training, and operations. 
Our members strengthen their communities by providing superior service, engaging 
citizens, and instilling pride in community-owned power. 
 


